ZUR SACHE!!

YOU SHOULD COME TO OUR MONTHLY MEETING WHICH IS HELD THE FIRST MONDAY OF EVERY MONTH AT GO-PORSCHE. THE ONLY "AUSNAHME" (EXCEPTIONS) ARE THE WINTER MONTHS JANUARY, FEBRUARY, AND MARCH. THE MARCH 4TH MEETING WILL BE AGAIN AT THE RIDGE-WOOD APARTMENT CLUB HOUSE. LOOK FOR DIRECTIONS IN THIS ISSUE.

BE SURE TO NOTICE OUR NEW 1996 CALENDAR OF EVENTS DESIGNED ESPECIALLY FOR YOU. HOWEVER, THIS DOES NOT PRECLUDE NEW IDEAS AND PARTICIPANTS FOR FUTURE EVENTS. DO COME TO LISTEN, TO DISCUSS OR EVEN CHAIR ONE OF YOUR SPECIAL IDEAS.

I AM LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL AT OUR WINTERFEST